
 

  

      Bags2School Collection - Thank you!! 

We’d like to share an enormous thank you to everyone who donated towards our 

first Bags2School collection this term. Your very generous donations have managed 

to raise a very impressive £100 for FOPS funds. All FOPS funds go back into your chil-

dren and their experiences at Perranporth School - so thank you all!  

Curriculum Launch Days 

 

The new half term has brought lots of exciting new learning 

to the children of Perranporth! Through our new GREEN Cur-

riculum, each half term has a new curriculum focus. Last half 

term all classes shared a History focus, this half term it’s Ge-

ography! To get the children fired up about their geography 

topics, children experienced launch days this week.  

 

Across the school, everyone got immersed in the learning of 

their new topic by getting involved in awesome activities 

and learning experiences. 

For example, children in 

Year 4 have been busy 

studying rivers and the fea-

tures of rivers, Year 5 have 

been finding out about our 

national parks, whilst Year 3 

have been learning about 

geology! The school has 

been a real hive of activity 

with a great buzz for learn-

ing and investigation! It’s 

been a great start back!  

 

Parent’s Meetings 

Our Autumn Term Parent Meetings are scheduled for Monday 7th Nov 

and Wednesday 9th Nov next week. Appointments can be booked 

between 3.30pm and 6.30pm on both evenings. In response to parent 

feedback, meetings are back to the ‘face to face format’ and will all 

take place in the School Hall. Letters explaining the details of the 

meetings and how to sign up to School Cloud in order to make your 

appointment went home this week (and can be seen on Class Dojo 

too).  

 

We feel very passionately that we would like all children’s parents to arrange a meeting, so that we 

can share the wonderful learning your children are doing and answer any questions you may have 

in support of them too. If you have any issues booking an appointment, please don’t hesitate to 

contact the School Office who will happily give you a helping hand. 



What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Monday 7th and Wednesday 9th November - Parent’s Meetings 3.30pm - 6.30pm 

 Tuesday 8th November - Year 5 and Year 6 Cross Country 

 Thursday 10th November - Melissa Thorpe, Cornwall Spaceport Visiting  

Visiting Author - Thank You 

 

This week, the children Trevithick and St Piran Classes had a real treat! 

Claire Bond (Holly’s mum), very kindly agreed to come into school to 

share her first published children’s book! Claire has been working very 

hard to write and develop her book and has finally had it published. We 

were very pleased to get an exclusive talk and be the first school that 

she has shared ‘My Pet Zebra’ with! 

What’s more, the children and staff 

absolutely loved the book too!  

 

It was a wonderful experience for the 

children to have such a fantastic sto-

ry shared with them by the author 

themselves! We’d like to say an 

enormous thank you to Claire and 

wish her the very best of luck as ‘My 

Pet Zebra’ has now hit the shelves 

and is available in bookstores!  

 

If you’d like to know more about ‘My 

Pet Zebra’ or purchase a copy of 

your own, please follow this link: 

www.austinmacauley.com/author/

bond-claire  

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 


